
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Senators Winters, Courtney, and all, 
 
My name is Roberta Cade; I live in Salem. And, it is important to me that you hear my voice. 
 
HB 2927 is what we the people want. As our elected officials - my own is Senator Winters - we want, 
need!, you to heed our voices. In the early days of this country, the Electoral College system was set up 
to help simplify the inherent difficulties of smaller states being heard and counted, and ironically, the 
takeover of the presidency by the wrong person. 
 
Clearly, the Electoral College is outdated. Modern technology allows everyone to be informed, and to 
vote accordingly, with the hope there's no manipulation. Even so, it is long past time to let each person's 
vote be counted, rather than to rely on a handful of politically minded person. 
 
Please, put the bill to the Senate without amendments. Thank you for listening. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Roberta Cade 
PO Box 304 
Salem, OR 97308-0304 
(503) 580-2878 
 
 

 


